
July 26th, 2024 

Dear Chair Scott, 

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my resignation as the OCDSB Trustee for Zone 2, effective 

August 9th, 2024. It has been an honor to serve my community in this short time.  

Thank you, 

Alysha 

Alysha Aziz 
OCDSB Trustee for Zone 2 
Cell: 613-809-4929 

[Phone] 

[Email] 

[Linked In/Web] 
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